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Thursday 10th January 2019
Dear Parents/Guardians,

It’s almost time for Young Voices! This is just a quick reminder of what to bring and timings for the day. 

Your child/children will need to bring:

· 2 x packed lunches including 2 soft drinks

· A warm coat

· A plain white t-shirt or Young Voices t-shirt (if you’ve ordered one)

We will be leaving school on Thursday 24th January 2019 at 11.45am. We aim to return at approximately 11.15pm.  ALL children must return on the coach to school, where they will then be signed out to you once back in Uley.  We will keep you updated as to the progress of our journey on the way home so please ensure we have the correct contact details.
Due to the lateness upon return, Mrs. Mandeville has agreed that children attending Young Voices can have a later start time on Friday 25th January. Children can arrive at school on Friday at 10.15am instead of 8.40am, to allow them to have a lie in.  

We will be having a practice over the next couple of weeks on the following dates and times:
Wednesday 16th January – 3.15 – 4pm

Wednesday 23rd January – 3.15 – 4pm

We look forward to this incredible event!

Many thanks 

Mrs Delrosa, Mrs Brazier and Mrs Mandeville. 

